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Headteacher: Dr L.V. Ceska
Dear Parents and Carers

Voice Tuition — September 2021

| am the peripatetic Voice Tutor at Newlands Girls’ School. | would like to take this
opportunity to introduce myself and tell you about my training and background.

| trained in Voice at the Royal College of Music and have been teaching Music at
Newlands for many years. | am the Founder and Director of the Madrigal Choir which
has been flourishing since 1979 and still enjoys success today.

| aim to provide high quality vocal tuition which is enjoyable and accessible to
students of all abilities and backgrounds.

Fee Structure:
Individual Lessons  £15.00 per 30 minute lesson*
Group Lessons** £10.00 per 30 minute lesson

* Number of lessons per term may vary - 36 lessons per year overall.
** Groups will normally contain 2 pupils, but no larger than 3.

If you would like your daughter to receive Voice Tuition, please complete the reply slip
below and return it to Mrs Bateson (Headteacher’'s P.A.). A contract will then be sent
to you giving further details of the Terms and Conditions.

Please feel free to contact me by email (BarbaraClarkson@newlandsgirls.co.uk)
or alternatively through the school telephone number, where | will be more than
happy to answer any questions that you may have.

Yours sincerely

Mrs B. Clarkson
Newlands Voice Tuition/Director of Madrigal Choir

<
Reply slip: Please return to Mrs Bateson (Headteacher’s P.A.).

| *would/would not like my daughter ..., to receive

Voice Tuition provided by Newlands Girls’ School.
(*Delete where appropriate)

(Parent/Carer)

This organisation is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and
young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.
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